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October 8, 2003 
  

As U.S. Prices Continue to Increase,  
Seniors Look Elsewhere 

for 

Their Pharmaceutical Prescription Drugs 
  

Dear Colleague: 
  
Currently, American consumers pay as much as 5 or 6 times more for their prescription 
drugs than citizens in Canada, Germany, and many other industrialized parts of the world.  
For instance, women who are suffering from breast cancer and are taking Tomoxifen to 
save their lives pay $134 for a 30-day supply in my home state of Indiana, while in 
Germany the cost is just $60, and in Canada the cost is as low as $33 for the very same 
product.  Not only is that outrageous, it is just plain wrong.   
  
I would like to commend your personal attention to the attached article from yesterday’s 
edition of USA Today, entitled “Once just a trickle, Canada’s Rx drugs pouring into 
USA,” written by William M. Welch.  This article does an excellent job of explaining 
why it is critical for Members of Congress to work together with the pharmaceutical 
industry to finally bring fair pricing to the worldwide prescription drug market.  In 
addition to the attached article, I am displaying a chart that illustrates the price disparity 
of commonly purchased drugs in the U.S. and Canada. 
 

 
 
As we continue to debate this important issue, I hope that you will keep this information 
in mind. 
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        Sincerely, 
 
         
 
        Dan Burton 
        Member of Congress 
 


